
Local Adjustment Board of Aurora met on Thursday, March 23rd, 2023 at 6:00 PM.  

Present:  Mayor Josh Jones.  Council members: David Schuttloffel, Jon Geise and Nancy Price.
Absent: Josh Kukrall 

M/S Geise, Price to accept tax roll book .  Carried. 

There were no appeals filed. 

M/S Geise, Price to adjourn as Board of Adjustments. Carried. 

M/S Price, Geise to reconvene as council. Carried. 

M/S Price, Geise to approve payment of additional March bills. Carried. 

Century Business $137.30 – printer fees, Dept. of Energy $4,263.48 – electric, EFTPS $2,579.81
– taxes, First Bank & Trust Visa $30.00 – FD credit card, Heartland Power $44,040.95 – electric
purchase, SD Retirement $1,172.98 – retirement, Tanya Carter $806.80 – reimbursement

Jones discusses the water study being completed by Banners. There was discussion on having
two viable water sources to the city, cost differences and project requirements.  There were few
questions and answers. 
Geise,  Price  to  approve  the  water  study  with  the  changes  to  Brookings  Municipal  Utilities
information. Carried. 

There was discussion on the future city buildings and the location.  There are many options to
look at.  Schuttloffel would like to see an appraiser give a value to the city’s land and get prices
on other available land as well. The discussion on the buildings will continue at future meetings. 

Geise, Schuttloffel to adjourn. Carried. 
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